
From: VolusiaExposed [mailto:volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 8:19 AM
To: Montes, Kim
Cc: gdavidson@vcso.us
Subject: PRR - April 2013 Traffic Accident - Deputy Andrew Oliver

 

Sgt. Montes:

I noticed that this case (Nov 5 incident) against Deputy Oliver was dismissed - did Sgt. Vaughn or 
Trooper Ganem attend the Dec 2013 hearing on this violation?

If they (FHP staff) failed to appear this would explain the dismissal.

Further, were you aware that according to court records - it appears that FHP issued Deputy Oliver an 
earlier traffic ticket for careless driving - April 2013

Apparently the April incident also involved a vehicle crash.

Can you provide that traffic accident report. Consider it a PRR.

Thanks

VX
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com
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